
Review of Complaint made against Cllr Glenn Williams

I have considered the complaint made against Cllr Williams by Cllr Mutton; the view 
of the independent person and the report of the monitoring officer and agree with the 
conclusions contained therein. Given the level and nature of the behaviour 
complained of I do not believe that this meets the threshold for this to be considered 
a breach of the code of conduct and therefore I do not believe it is in the public 
interest to peruse this further.

However, given the concerns raised by the independent person and the inability to 
agree an informal resolution, the monitoring officer may consider that the complaint 
should be heard by a hearing panel.

Andrew Kinsey

5th October 2010.


